
Manor Lake Volunteer Opportunities 
 

Volunteer activities are available to meet anyone’s time constraints.  Participation is a great way 

to meet fellow Manor Lake residents!  The following list is not exhaustive.  If you have an idea 

for a committee or for a new volunteer objective which you would like to lead, please contact 

Lori Austin, lkzaustin@gmail.com. 

 

Distribution Team:  Hand out Newsletters and flyers to a defined section of the neighborhood.  

Contact Bobbie Seiffert, 301-871-1033. 

 

Neighborhood Watch:  Participate in a car patrol for approximately one hour per month.  

Contact Al and Rae Kordell, 301-871-6733. 

 

Block Captain Program:  Facilitate communication within a sector of the community, 

including welcoming  new neighbors.  Contact Lori Austin, lkzaustin@gmail.com. 

 

Landscaping Committee:  Plan beautification projects for Manor Lake.  Contact Mike 

Marstaller, 301- 460-7468 or Steve Weiler 301-460-8249. 

 

Newsletter:  Plan and arrange Manor Lake Newsletters.  Contact Kathy Carroll, 

kcofmanorlake@gmail.com. 

 

Nominating Committee:  Plan for upcoming MLCA Board ballots.  Contact Kathy Carroll, 

kcofmanorlake@gmail.com. 
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